
 

Bid Announcement 
 

Barton Malow Company requests Bid Proposals for the re-bid of Bid Packages: 2E – Asphalt Paving & 
Striping on behalf of the City of Kannapolis for the Kannapolis Infrastructure and Streetscape Phase 2 
project. 
 
Proposals shall be delivered or submitted in person by 2:00 p.m. ET on Friday, March 2, 2018 to 
  Barton Malow Company  
  Attn: Haley Hassler 
  201 Oak Ave. 
  Kannapolis, NC 28081 
 
at which time all proposals will be opened.  Proposals must be submitted in a sealed envelope designated 
as follows:  
  Sealed Proposal 
  Kannapolis Downtown Infrastructure & Streetscape - Phase 2 
  Bid Package No. 2E 
  Contractor Name, Address, Phone Number 
 
Bid documents can be downloaded upon submission of the Project Information Form (PIF):  
https://goo.gl/forms/O9HKT6cg6u92E9hp2 or viewed at 
  Barton Malow Company 
  201 Oak Ave. 
  Kannapolis, NC 28081 
 
Minority and women owned businesses (HUB firms) are encouraged to submit bids for this project. 
 
All bidders must be prequalified prior to the bid opening date and time. 
 
The City of Kannapolis and Barton Malow reserve the right to reject any or all proposals. 
 
 
 
 

 


